
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Zodiacs are pleased to announce to our members that we have been successful in 
two grant applications for NEW EQUIPMENT!!!  Thanks to a combination of our 
member fundraising efforts in 2018, Burnie City Council and the Tasmanian 
Government, through the Sport and Recreation Major Grants Program 2018-19, 
administered by Communities, Sport and Recreation, the club will see the purchase 
of new and replacement equipment to the value of $30,000.  
 
Our equipment upgrades include new; 
 
*FIG (International Federation of Gymnastics) certified competition uneven bars. 
*Trainer platform for uneven bars. 
*FIG certified balance beam. 
*Wide top low balance beam. 
*Double rebounder bars. 
*Mini-still ring frame for our young gymnasts. 
*Mini horizontal bar for our young gymnasts. 
*Tumble Trak training aids. 
*Safety padding. 
*Spotters boxes (x2) and a; 
*Large soft landing mat. 
 
Zodiacs would like to sincerely thank our members for their support and assistance 
in the range of fundraising activities held in 2018 that has made this all possible.  
Zodiacs would also like to acknowledge and sincerely thank the Burnie City Council 
for their support during the application stage of the Sport and Recreation Major 
Grants Program, and the Tasmanian Government for supporting the club and sport 
of gymnastics on the North West Coast. These successful grant applications will 
have a huge impact on our club.  Without these two grant partners it would not 
have been possible to acquire these amazing and much needed purchases.   
 
2019 is set to be an exciting year of growth for the Club with additional classes 
being added to our class timetable and new staff appointments.  Zodiacs gymnasts 
and other members of the community who use our facility can now look forward to 
training on Olympic quality equipment.  Exciting times for gymnastics on the North 
West Coast and the city of Burnie! 

 


